TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES
NOVEMBER 15, 2016

A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Tuesday, November 15,
2016 at 3:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business.

Present:

Regrets:

Chief R. Donald Maracle

Councillors: Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, Douglas E. Maracle and Debra
A. Vincent

Stacia L. Loft

1.  Lisa Maracle, Director of Community Services attended to present an update on
the Turton Penn Loss of Use claim for information purposes.

MOTION #1:

MOTION #2:

MOTION #3:

Note:

MOTION #4:

Recorded by:
Shelley Bowden

Moved by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, seconded by Debra A. Vincent to
request a report from INAC on why it has taken so long to
implement an agreement.

Carried.

Moved by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle
to approve the draft letter to concerned communities as presented.
Carried.

Moved by Carl E. (Ted) Maracle, seconded by Debra A. Vincent to
reschedule the December 5" TMC meeting to December 91" at 9:00
a.m.

Carried.

Rev’s Rod and Lisa Brant-Francis have offered to provide lunch for
Council. The date recommended by Council was December 9 2016.

Moved by Debra A. Vincent, seconded by Douglas E. Maracle to go
in private.
Carried.

Chief R. Donald Maracle

Disclaimer: Comments of individual members may not necessarily reflect the opinion of the whole Council.
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